
 

NORTHWEST FLORIDA STATE COLLEGE 

100 College Boulevard E 
Niceville, Florida 32606 

 

OFFICE OF PURCHASING 

 

DATE AND TIME: September 8, 2021, 10:00 AM 

TO: All Proposers 

FROM: Katherine St. Onge, Purchasing Director 

SUBJECT: Award on Hold – RFP #2020-2021-02 Flight Training Provider 

 

In accordance with the terms of RFP #2020-2021-02 Flight Training Provider, Northwest Florida 
State College posted its Notice of Recommended Award on September 2, 2021, stating that 
College recommended awarding this contract to US Aviation Group, LLC.  

On September 7, the College received a notice of intent to protest. Accordingly, the College is 
placing the contract award process on hold during the review process. 

As appropriate, further information will be provided by the Purchasing Department.   

 

 


